
Novice Project Gear Night May 2019 – On going

Nv Sister Stella Asstra (with 2 s’s) as a member of the “kink” community had proposed 
that The Emerald City Sisters attend the publicized event called “Gear Night” this would 
be a wonderful opportunity to spread the word of Joy and Love. Nv Sister Stella Asstra 
(with 2 s's) took the lead on this project to contact the bar and coordinate the sisters to 
attend. This event also brought out others than the “regulars” that we would see during 
the Bar Ministry. The “Gear Night” event happens 3-4 times a year. The members of 
The Emerald City Sisters have attended several “Gear Nights” and have been asked by 
the club to attend as many of the future events as possible. This event, in the future, 
could turn into a fundraising event for the ECS with shots or a clothes check.

    

 


